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Charlottesville-Albemarle SPCA Announces New Executive Director 
 
Suzanne Owen, Chair of the Charlottesville-Albemarle SPCA (CASPCA) Board of 
Directors announced today that Angie Gunter has been appointed Executive 
Director. Angie will begin her new position on August 1, 2017. 
 
Angie has been a passionate member of the CASPCA team for more than four years 
serving as a volunteer, Board member, and then Development Director. Under her 
leadership, the CASPCA has increased community-wide support and forged new 
partnerships for the greater good of all of the animals in our community. Prior to 
joining the CASPCA, Angie served in corporate leadership positions for over 14 
years. She has been an active member of the Charlottesville community since 2005 
and currently has four dogs and two rabbits from the CASPCA. 
 
In her role as Executive Director of the Charlottesville-Albemarle SPCA, Angie will 
oversee the day-to-day operations of the organization including animal care, animal 
intake, adoptions, education, training and counseling programs for pet owners, 
donor relations, and management of pound services for the City of Charlottesville 
and Albemarle County. 
 

About the Charlottesville-Albemarle SPCA: The Charlottesville-Albemarle SPCA is 
proud to have maintained the City of Charlottesville and Albemarle County as a No Kill 
community, providing life-saving care to thousands of animals in the region. The 
mission of the CASPCA is to advance the compassionate treatment of animals by 
providing sheltering, medical care and behavioral services for dogs and cats; 
promoting permanent, caring homes; and furthering education and outreach to place 
healthy animals in caring homes. 
 
For more information about the CASPCA, call 434-973-5959, or visit our website at 
caspca.org. The CASPCA’s main adoption center is located at 3355 Berkmar Drive in 
Charlottesville and is open seven days a week from 12PM– 6PM. 
 



To become a fan of the CASPCA on Facebook go to: 
https://www.facebook.com/caspca/ 
 
Follow the CASPCA on Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/caspca/ and Twitter: 
https://twitter.com/CASPCA 
 


